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   Hi, my name is Hawk Rolewicz.  We live at 908 NW Hill St. We recently learned about the
proposal of loosing our park directly in front of our house. A park were all the kids on the
street play every day,  as long as the weather is good. A Park were we watch deer and
many more small wildlife play on a daily schedule.  We moved here last summer and fell in
love with Camas and all the History and people. We were told , when we moved here , that
this is a park and can not be sold as residential or commercial  use. The Park was a huge
part of our decision buying this house. We wanted this house because we are soon starting
a family of our own and looked forward to raising our children playing in the Park. Hill St. is
a small street with cars parked on both sides of the road on a daily basis.  Not much room
for much more. But it does work for all of us. The North end of Hill St.  road,  where we
live,   has no traditional coltisac for turning around. It's a bother for anyone mistakenly
driving up the road and now has to turn around. Those that have to turn around pull into our
driveway to make it happen. Not a big deal but if traffic is increased then it's going to be a
huge deal! I have an 18 ft. boat, not a very big one. Most of the time, when bringing the
boat back home, I have to back it all the way down from the main street to our house.
Because there is no way to turn it around in front of our house due to the untraditional dead
end we live on. We still make it work with no complaints because we love our house and
the surroundings.  
  If and when the Park is removed and replaced with something else,  major problems will
arise.  Something I am willing to fight for. There is definitely no more room on Hill St. for
more traffic. No more room for Commercial use especially. Loosing the park has truly
broken our hearts! We hope you can understand what we are experiencing.  Thank you
very much for listening to us.         

 Hawk Rolewicz 
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